
21.05.20 Thursday              

Hello my Honeysuckles, 

I hope you are all well and being kind to everyone in your house.  

I can’t believe how quickly time is flying! It will be half term next week so you can have 

a rest from home learning.  

I have attached a list of fun things to do at home if you’d like some inspiration.  

Also, don’t forget to practise singing the power in me for the challenge on 2nd June at 

2.30. There’s more information on www.youngvoices.co.uk/powerinme  

Go to www.youtube.com/watch?V=5AL3OC-Qfk to practice the song.  

Hopefully, it will be nice weather so you can get out with your family and enjoy the 

sunshine.  

Thanks again for all your emails. It is lovely to hear from you.  

If you’d like to write to me or want to show me or tell me about your work or anything 

you’ve been doing at home the email to write to is honeysuckle@st-

james.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Have a good rest and look after yourselves and your family. 

I really hope to see you soon.  

Love from Mrs Collins  
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